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Mrs. P.A. DIJKSTRA  

Chair of the committee on the interior   

House of Representatives of the Netherlands 

Parliament of Denmark 

European Affairs Committee 

Christiansborg 

DK-1240 Copenhagen K 

Tel. +45 33 37 55 00 

Fax +45 33 32 85 36 

www.ft.dk 

ft@ft.dk 

Dear Mrs Dijkstra, 23 February 2016 

Thank you for your letter of 20 January 2016 regarding proper and timely 

transmission to national parliaments of the European Parliament’s proposal to 

amend the Act concerning the election of the members of the European Par-

liament.  

 

Let me on behalf of the European Affairs Committee of the Folketing thank 

you for defending the important rights we hold as national parliaments in the 

EU and for taking up key principals and procedural issues in this regard.  

 

Finally, let me convey the European Affairs Committee’s full support of the 

views expressed in your letter signed by the 10 national parliaments.  

 

Please receive our apologies for not having responded before.  

 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mette Gjerskov 

Chair of the European Affairs Committee 

Parliament of Denmark  
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